Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group Minutes

Orchard Creek Lodge

Fine Arts Room

July 10, 2006 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake


Membership Chair, Gen Tewart

Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Candi Garavito

Historian & Liaison to Community Association, Don Belval

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Candi read the minutes of the 6/5/06 meeting.  The minutes were approved.
· Dick reported that we have 45 paid-up members.
· Dick reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 6/30/06 was $732.64, which reflected expenses for the Cinco de Mayo party.  He also stated that the Association had signed off on the group’s 6-month financial statement.
· Don reported that the Hot August Night car show had been cancelled, but suggested that we take leadership for the parade of cars next year.
Old Business
· Maynard & Anita Crowther reported on the Lake Almanor trip.  Dick Brewster talked about the Quincy day trip and referred people to the website for details.  Virgil Berry reported on the Hearst Castle trip, while Don spoke about the Mendocino trip.  Don said that 14 people have signed up, and 9 more have expressed interest.  Finally, Steve P. talked about the Death Valley trip.  The trips remaining after the Lake Almanor trip are:

Date

Destination


Trip Leaders/Backup
Aug. 1

Quincy day trip


Brewster/Berry
Sept. 21-23

Hearst Castle/Solvang

Webb/Berry
Oct. 17-19

Mendocino


Belval/Postle

Nov. 6-9

Death Valley


Postle/Belval

New Business
· Dick reported that he will be attending a training session for the Association’s new website on 7/14.  

· Dick will bring his walkie-talkies on the Lake Almanor trip so that we can get some field experience with them.
· Dave Herbert spoke about the Relay for Life scheduled for 7/22-23.  He asked people to contact him after the meeting if they would like to participate.

· Ernie announced that we have had a few ad hoc day trips so far.  If anyone wants to take another ad hoc trip, just spread the word.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito
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